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October 9, 1990 TO: MARKETING COMMITTEE NO. 21-90 OPERATIONS COMMITTEE NO.
21-90 PUBLIC INFORMATION COMMITTEE NO. 36-90 RESEARCH COMMITTEE NO. 24-90 RE:
ENVIRONMENT FOR THE INVESTMENT COMPANY INDUSTRY IN THE 1990S
__________________________________________________________ Attached for your information is a
copy of the report by Heidi Fiske Associates delivered recently to the Institute's Board of
Governors on the "Environment for the Investment Company Industry in the 1990s." C.
Richard Pogue Senior Vice President - Management Attachment
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